Gentet, Matthias

From: Laura Wells

Sent: 06 January 2017 17:07

To: Planning

Subject: 2016/6891/P FAO Michael Cassidy
Dear Michael

T would like to object to the above application at 1 Centric Close, Camden.

I reside in the basement flat at 25 Oval Road and the property already suffers from a lack of light,
particularly in winter. The approval of this development would exacerbate this further and detract from our
quality of life at this property.

Furthermore T am aware that our neighbour's property at 27 Oval Road houses a significant collection of
historical artefacts which are sensitive to damp (exacerbated by a lack of light) and as well as the property
generally being affected by these proposals, this historical collection would also be at risk.

Finally, T would like to register my concern and dismay at the lack of consultation for this proposal. I did
not receive a letter about this and was only aware of this when it was pointed out by a neighbour. This is not
true consultation and does not allow all stakeholders to have a say in their area.

Please register my objection but keep my name and email address anonymous as part of this application.
Best wishes

Laura Wells
Basement Flat
25 Oval Road
London

NW1 7EA



